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September 26, 1983 

Professor Nicholas Rescher 
AMERICAN PHILOSOPHICAL QUARTERLY 
Department of Phílosophy 
University of Pittsburgh 
Pi ttsburgh , Penna. 

Dear Nicholas: 

Thank you for your letter of September 21. I am 
gla¿t to hear that you will take my paper on "Ortega y 
Gasset" for the new History of Philosophy Quarterly 
(to which I subscriben some íTme ago). No problem 
about ending the paper in the middle of page 21, as 
you suggest. 

With all the best, 

Sincerely, 

José Ferrater Mora 


